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NRC-85-53 

WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 
P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, WI 54305 

March 19, 1985 

Dr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
TAC #56410 
Proposed Amendment 59A to the KNPP Technical Specifications 

References: 1) Letter from C. W. Giesler to H. R. Denton dated 
March 30, 1984 

2) Letter from M. B. Fairtile to D. C. Hintz dated 
January 9, 1985 

In reference 1 we submitted Proposed Amendment No. 59 to the Kewaunee Nuclear 
Power Plant (KNPP) Technical Specifications. The NRC Safety Evaluation 
(Reference 2) concluded that our proposed amendment was acceptable and Amendment 
59 to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Technical Specifications was issued on 
January 9, 1985.  

Proposed Amendment 59 (Reference 1) included proposed technical specifications 
on the Control Room Ventilation System. We have been informed by our NRR 
Project Manager that the Control Room Ventilation technical specifications are 
being reviewed separately by NRC Region III under TAC# 56410 and therefore were 
not included in approved Amendment 59.  

Subsequent review by NRC Region III has identified an unnecessary redundancy in 
the existing specifications that could cause confusion. Therefore, we hereby 
submit three signed and notarized originals and forty (40) copies of Proposed 
Amendment 59A as a supplement to the original amendment submitted with Reference 1.  
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A description of the specific technical specifications change with the 
appropriate significant hazards determination and a copy of the affected pages 
are included as an attachment to this letter. The affected pages are Table TS 
4.1-3, pages 1 of 2 and 2 of 2.  

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.91(b)(1), a copy of this submit
tal has been transmitted to the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin.  

Since this submittal is part of an on-going review (TAC# 56410) no application 
fee is required.  

Very truly yours, 

Carl W. Giesler 
Vice President - Power Production 

DSN/jks 

Attachment 

cc - Mr. S. A. Varga, US NRC 
Mr. Robert Nelson, US NRC 
Mr. R. S. Cullen, PSCW 

Subscribed and Sworn to 
Before e Th's fI Day 
of - 1985 

A6tary Public, State of Wisconsin 

My Commission Expires: 
June 28, 1987


